
 

Vineyard Haven Library Addition 
 

 

 

  

 

 

Tisbury Vision Forum & Library Building Committee 
 

Community Meeting Rescheduled 

 

Community meeting scheduled for Thursday, January 24th has been postponed due to 

weather conditions. Event has been rescheduled for Thursday, February 7th at 6pm. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

New Date 

THURSDAY 

February 7 

6:00 PM 

Vineyard Haven Library  

 

   

 

Architect Maryann Thompson and her 

design team will explore community 

preferences for the library addition. 

 

Please note the new date, start time 

and Location. 

   

 

 

 

 Our Library Addition 
The Vineyard Haven Library has engaged Maryann Thompson to design an addition to the library 

building that will serve as a multi-purpose meeting room.  The Vision Forum and Library Building 

Committee are hosting a community meeting to learn how the community envisions the new space, 

and how they would like the meeting room to look and feel. Maryann and her team will conduct 

activities to develop a project 'wish list' and a character study to understand community 

preferences.  All are welcome to attend. Refreshments will be served. The library is a very special 

community resource. We encourage you to come and meet the design team.  

 

The library is a very special community resource. We encourage you to come and meet the design 

team.  

  

 

 

 


